
 You’re invited to a concert!  

Dear 2nd Grade Families, 
​ You are invited to the 2nd and 3rd grade winter music share on Thursday, 
December 13th at 7p.m. in the Leawood Elementary School auditorium. Students 
should arrive at school by 6:45 to be ready to perform on time and should dress in 
clothing comfortable for movement. We will be singing, dancing, playing barred 
percussion instruments, and teaching families some of the songs and movements 
we’ve been learning in music class! Performances will be videotaped and available 
for viewing for those who can’t make it. We will also have an assembly performance  
during the day at 2:30 p.m. Please join us in celebrating our hard work. If you have 
any questions, email Joel.Zigman@jeffco.k12.co.us 
​ ​ ​ Thanks, 

​ ​ Mr. Zigman (music teacher), Miss Doherty, and Ms. Field 
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 You’re invited to a concert!  

Dear 3rd Grade families, 
​ You are invited to the 2nd and 3rd grade winter music share on Thursday, 
December 13th at 7p.m. in the Leawood Elementary School auditorium. Students 
should arrive at school by 6:45 to be ready to perform on time and should dress in 
clothing comfortable for movement. We will be singing, dancing, playing barred 
percussion instruments, and teaching families some of the songs and movements 
we’ve been learning in music class! Performances will be videotaped and available 
for viewing for those who can’t make it. We will also have an assembly performance 
during the day at 2:30 p.m. Please join us in celebrating our hard work. If you have 
any questions, email Joel.Zigman@jeffco.k12.co.us 
​ ​ ​ Thanks, 

​ ​ Mr. Zigman (music teacher), Ms. Bole, and Mrs. Hess 


